
Budget 2019 discussion at IUHP – Feb 13, 2019 

1. An event was organised by the literary club of IUHP students. 
2. In the event a speech on World Radio day was given  and discussion of 
Budget 2019 took place. 
3. Honourable Vice Chancellor Prof. ( Dr.) H P Singh, VSM advised the students 
about the importance of Budget and motivated the students to take part in 
such events. 
4. All faculty members and students participated in the event. 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 


